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Petition argues University of Toronto not safe to reopen for
in-person classes this fall
July 28, 2020

Trnto

Thousands have signed a petition asking the University of Toronto [U of T] to pause in-person learning,
teaching, librarianship, and other academic work until the safety of students and workers can be
guaranteed.

The petition, which has over 2,000 signatures as of publishing, has been signed by six U of T staff and
faculty unions representing education workers, faculty, administrative and technical workers, service
workers, and library workers employed in the University’s central library system.

Read the full article
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